
The Teddy Roosevelt horses are North Dakota’s only wild horse herd and should be
protected as such. They have historical and wilderness value adding to ecotourism.
Teddy Roosevelt appeared to appreciate their wild nature as do most Americans. Their
numbers must be maintained at 150 or more as a genetically viable herd.

Minimizing or deleting the herd will only harm North Dakota’s economy and the good will
of people in general.

Vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, scientifically recommended methods of
managing wild horses on the public lands.


